## Kingsgate Primary School

11 May 2020

## Dear parents and carers

On Sunday evening the Prime Minister indicated that the government believes it may be in a position to implement a phased re-opening of schools from 1 June, starting with pupils in reception, year one and year six. This is part of the government's plan which it will review over the coming weeks.

Like you, I have only just seen the announcement. At this stage I cannot answer your questions. I am waiting to receive more information from government about what this means for our school.

In the short-term, nothing has changed, and I will provide further information in the coming days and weeks once I am able to do so.

Best wishes

Liz Hayward Headteacher